From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera

Subject: FW: LLLT"s

Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 8:02:19 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Mary Celeste Lenth [mailto:belenth@icloud.com]
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 8:37 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Re: LLLT's

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts Network. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and know the content is
safe. If alink sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT
DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

We hope that you will favor the establishment of LLLT's. There have been several times in our married life of over
60 years when we were low of funds and barely scraping by when we could have used just such a service. Hiring a
lawyer was out of the question. I pity those today who are in the same circumstance. Please consider this carefully.
Thank you for your time.

Celeste Lenth
5016 California Ave SW
Seattle, WA 98136
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